
Township of King 
TRANSPORTATION MASTER PLAN 
Notice of Study Completion  |  Issued: March 13, 2020 

King Township has completed the 2020 Transportation Master Plan (TMP) that incorporates updated 
population and employment forecasts to guide the enhancement of a multi-modal transportation network to 
the year 2031. With a heightened focus on transportation’s role in climate change and updated 
transportation data, the intent of the 2020 TMP is to review the planned and previously proposed 
improvements to identify opportunities to encourage the use of more sustainable modes of transportation 
such as walking, cycling and transit.  
This TMP followed Phases 1 and 2 of the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (EA) process for 
master plans. The recommended preferred alternatives were determined and refined on a data-driven 
process and incorporate extensive public and agency input. These alternatives identify the next steps 
that the Township can take to improve how people travel within and through the Township. 
By this notice, the TMP is being placed on public record for a 30 calendar-day review period in 
accordance with the requirements of the EA process. The review period will begin on March 13, 2020. 
Please provide all written comments by April 12, 2020. All comments will become part of the public 
record of the study, with the exception of personal information.  

ABOUT THE STUDY 

The TMP document is available for your information at: 
 Township of King 
 Municipal Office 
 2585 King Road 
 King City, ON L7B 1A1 
 Monday to Friday, 8:30am to 4:30pm 
 
The TMP is also available online at the Township’s website: tmp.king.ca 

Please send your written comments to the Township of King contacts below by April 12, 2020: 
Peter Angelo, P.Eng. 

Director of Engineering,  
Public Works & Building 

pangelo@king.ca 
905-833-4076 

Carolyn J. Ali 
Manager of Development Services, 

Engineering, Public Works & Building 
cali@king.ca 

905-833-5321 x4053 
Comments submitted to the Township of King for the purpose of providing feedback regarding the Transportation Master 
Plan are collected under the authority of the Environmental Assessment Act. Information will be collected in accordance 
with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments 
will become part of the public record. Questions relating to the collection, use and disclosure of this information may be 
addressed to Peter Angelo, Director of Engineering, Public Works and Building at pangelo@king.ca or 905-833-4076 
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